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ESEASA

European Union Aviation Safety Agency

FAQ n.115314

FAQs:
Considerations “at the departure airport”, Passenger Health Safety - COVID-19, Passengers

Question:
Will shops, playgrounds and smoking areas be open at the terminal?

Answer:

Please check with the airport before setting out on your journey, for example by checking its
website. Airports should advise passengers about how to make use of airport facilities and
services, in line with national regulations.
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Link:
https://www.easa.europa.eu/ro/fag/115314



https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/the-agency/faqs/considerations-departure-airport
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/the-agency/faqs/passenger-health-safety-covid-19
https://www.easa.europa.eu/en/the-agency/faqs/passengers
https://www.easa.europa.eu/ro/faq/115314

	FAQ n.115314
	Question
	Answer


